I must strongly oppose the draft recommendations of the Productivity Commission.
The recommendations would be unworkable and destructive in operation, and are not
based on hard, verifiable evidence. The Productivity Commission's central
recommendation - limiting the life of Australian territorial copyright to only 12
months - pretends to retain territorial contract, while setting up conditions that would
undermine and cripple it and do great harm to all involved in the Australian book
industry, including consumers. | remain opposed to any form of removal or erosion of
the current territorial copyright law.

Moreover, | plead for a long overdue survey of writers' incomes, not just as figures
from the ATO (bad enough), but projected against their writing output and related
activities on many levels in Australian society.

Yours sincerely,
Lolo Houbein,
author & columnist.



